Brent and Jeannie Eva

289 Blake Road Blossburg, PA 16912 Phone: 570-404-2333

Natalie Kennedy, Editor

The Wellsboro Gazette 25 East Ave Wellsboro, PA 16901 Phone: 570-724-2287

Dear Editor,

Many within our community have concerns regarding quality education for our young people. As the current school year comes to a close, we would like to share with other parents and the community at large the positive experience we are having with our children being enrolled in The Northern Tier Christian School (TNTCS), K-8th Grades, at 1292 Charlestown Road, Wellsboro, PA 16901.

At TNTCS we have found a dedicated teacher who individualizes learning for each child to maximize their unique intellectual, spiritual, and creative potentials. Our children are being inspired and equipped toward academic excellence and a lifetime of service to God. The Bible, pure and simple, forms the basis of the Christian values which are the foundation of TNTCS' academic curriculum, not church doctrine. The children are encouraged to be kids within gentle yet firm and consistent boundaries. The social struggles other children have in other schools do not exist for our children, for which we are grateful.

We used to have trouble motivating our children to go to school each day, not any longer. They are excited and eager to go each day. In addition to classroom academics the students have gone on a number of field trips this year, for example to a maple shack to learn all about maple syrup making. They also went to the Pennsylvania State Farm Show in January, plus other outings. They even had a career day where professionals from the community came in to the classroom to explain their careers to the students.

If you are interested in a local private Christian education for your son or daughter with high academic standards, individualized attention for each student, low student/teacher ratios, and low tuition fees, won't you please contact James Muhlenbeck, Principal, TNTCS, by e-mail at tntchristianschool@gmail.com or by phone at 570-404-7443. Our children would love to welcome your child (ren) into their school.

Sincerely,

Brent and Jeannie Eva

Blossburg, PA

Parents of Students at The Northern Tier Christian School